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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 11-0674 introduced by Council President Bernard “Jack”
Young at the request of The Administration (Department of Housing and Community Development).

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City has reviewed the amendment to the Urban Renewal Plan
for Key Highway to modify the boundaries of the Renewal Area, to remove certain definitions of
general uses in the Plan, to remove Development Areas B and C from the Plan, and to amend certain
Exhibits to reflect the changes in the Plan; waiving certain content and procedural requirements;
making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in
conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date.

It has been determined that there may be some minor impact to parking in the Key Highway area as a
direct result of this amendment. The Parking Authority would be readily available to other City

agencies, work-groups, and/or developers to assist with any on-street parking activity associated with
this amendment to the Urban Renewal Plan.

Based on the above comments, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the passage of City
Council Bill 11-0674.
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